
   

                                                               

               

 
 

 
 
5 December 2022 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our topic this term which is ‘Breaking News’, we will be visiting Thames Valley Adventure 
Playgroup in Taplow on Thursday 8 December. Students will get the opportunity to explore the 
venue and write a news report based on their observations. We will be leaving school at 9:30 am 
and returning at 13:00pm on time for Christmas lunch in school. We will be having a snack break 
there, so we request you to send a small snack and a bottle of water with the students. If you 
require the school to provide a snack, then please let me know by Wednesday 7 December.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on  
Kanchan.gurung@manorgreenschool.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Kanchan Gurung  
Class teacher Wilson class  
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